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RE: LD 1841 - An Act to Modify the Process for Selling Tax-Acquired Properties 

 

Dear Members of the Taxation Committee, 

On behalf of the Town of Millinocket and our administrative team, I would like to express our support 

for LD 1841 - An Act to Modify the Process for Selling Tax-Acquired Properties. 

Since the recent changes to the tax-acquired property process were enacted, we have encountered a 

number of challenges in applying the new requirements at the local level. These experiences are shared 

by many of our colleagues in municipalities across the state. 

We believe the proposed modifications in LD 1841 represent thoughtful improvements that will help 

streamline the process, reduce administrative strain, and make the system more practical and effective 

for municipal governments while still maintaining transparency and accountability. 

We appreciate the Committee’s consideration of this bill and your continued support for Maine’s cities 

and towns. Thank you for your time and for your service. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Peter Jamieson 

Town Manager, Millinocket 


